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RESOLUTION NO. 4367
RESOLUTION REGARDING THE PREFERED ALTERNATIVE FOR REPLACING
THE WEST MAIN STREET BRIDGE (A.K.A. THE PURPLE BRIDGE)

WHEREAS, Pursuant to Resolution 4121, the Administration has completed an evaluation of
bridge alternatives specified in the BL Companies Inc. study; and

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED that the 31st Board of Representatives has
selected Option 4A, outlined on pages 7 & 8 of the BL Companies Inc. study, for replacement of
the West Main Street Bridge.

This resolution was approved via roll call vote at the regular monthly meeting of the 315t Board of
Representatives held on April 7, 2025
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Jeff Curtis, President Mégan Cottrell, Clerk
31 Board of Representatives 31 Board of Representatives

cc: Mayor Caroline Simmons
Thomas Cassone, Esq., Law Department
Lyda Ruijter, Town & City Clerk
Elda Sinani, Director of OPM
Benjamin Barnes, Director of Administration
Matthew Quifiones, Director of Operations
Bridget Fox, Chief of Staff
Leah Kagen, Director of Economic Development
Lou DeRubeis, Director of Public Safety, Health & Welfare
Anita Carpenter, Grants Officer
Frank Petise, Transportation Bureau Chief
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